
Rotterdam, 15.02.2022

Heavy weather conditions

Dear Customer,

As you may have read in the media, storms with gale-force winds are expected to hit the seaports and the hinterland 
from Wednesday evening to Friday. Some seaport terminals have already pro-actively indicated possible closures.

For now, it´s not clear what effect the upcoming bad weather will have on our rail and barge arrivals/departures for the 
upcoming days. 

Please be assured that we are doing our best to minimize the impact on your cargo.

We ask for your understanding in this case of force majeure and apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may 
cause.

With kind regards,

Optimodal Nederland B.V.


